
 

 

Manakau School Matters… 

June 12, 2019   Week 7 

 

Personal    Best   Always 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Wednesday June 12 
 Regional Cross Country 

 PTFA meeting 7pm in staffroom 
 
Thursday June 13 

 Room 4 Sleepover from 4.45pm 

 

Friday June 14 
 Matariki Celebration 6am-12pm 

 Water polo Yr 5/6 3.20-3.40pm 
 

Wednesday June 19 
 Wig Wednesday 
 

Thursday June 20 
 PCT Challenge (teams from year 7/8’s) 

 Ukulele group performance - 1.30pm 

 
Wednesday June 26 
 Student Learner Conversations 

 
Thursday June 27 
 Year 8’s to Otaki College—Orientation for 

2020 

 
Friday June 28 
 Mel Wests farewell assembly 

 
Other Dates of Note 
Nov 10 - School Gala 
 
 

 
PTFA are having a Country Fair Planning 

Meeting Wednesday 12th June 7pm rsvp 

to ptfa@manakau.school.nz or Office Deb 

 

Starting thinking about if you have any 

animals for the petting zoo.  Animals 

suitable for petting, human friendly. 

 

 
 
 

Thanks to all of you for your offers of support 
and resources 
 Charity and Lani - donated trays of eggs 
 Mansfield family - Supplied the sausages 
 Jill and Kirsten - resources for the breakfast 
 In the Kitchen - Leigh, Michaela, Janine 
 
Thank you to parents who have already 
dropped in smaller donations of eggs etc.  ALL 
your contributions are appreciated. 
 

This Friday June 14 we will 
be starting our school day 

at 6am and finishing at 12pm. 
The school bus will run at noon. 

 
Help please - We would really appreciate a 
few volunteers to help with the running of the 
kitchen early on Friday June 14.  We will start 
cooking at 5.30am.  If you would like to help 
with serving, breakfast will be underway a6 
6.30am. 
 
School starts at 6am.  All children need to be on 
the school grounds by 6am.  Follow the lights as 
you enter the school grounds...they will guide 
you to our garden space.  Waiata and 
acknowledgement of the significance of the 
Matariki Celebration will begin our 
day.  Following this you are all invited to join us 
in the Community Hall for breakfast at 
6.30am.  Classes will resume at 7.30am 
 

 
 

Board of Trustees Election Votes 

Thank you to everyone who has voted in our 
election.  Board results will be counted today.  We 
will update you with the results as soon as possible. 

mailto:ptfa@manakau.school.nz


Wig Wednesday is next 
Wednesday 19 June 

This is in support of Kiwi Kids with 
cancer. 

Just wear a wig (if you are happy to) 
on Wednesday 19 June and bring a ($) donation 

for Child Cancer Foundation. 
 

 

Student Learner Conversations  
Wednesday 26th June  

Parents/Caregivers are invited to make an 
appointment to discuss their child/children's 
progress and achievement over the first half of this 
year.  If your child is in Rooms 1 and 2, you may have 
already meet with Rachael or Chris due to our 
anniversary reporting schedule.  You are, of course 
welcome to book a time.  Our school 
will close for an early lunch at 12.  You 
can now book online at:  
schoolinterviews.co.nz.  Code SYRNH.   
If you prefer you can contact the office 
to make a booking. 

 

Music lessons are on Thursday for all 
year 3 - 8 students.  Please remember to 
bring your instruments and music folders.    

 
Manakids is a dedicated after-hours supervision 

service for students of Manakau School.  

We run daily out of the Community Hall  
7.00-8.30am and 3.00-6.00pm.  

Manakids will also be available this Matariki Friday 
from 12.   Contact Scott on 02108497138 & 

063647479 or email manakids1@outlook.com. 

 
El Rancho Winterland Kids Camp 

4pm Monday 8 July-11am Friday 12 July. 
Our kids camps are full of adventure, a great 

chance for children to make new friends, learn 
new skills and challenge themselves, all within a 
fun, safe environment.  There are limited spaces 

available, so be in quick if you’re keen.  OSCAR?
WINZ subsidies available.  Check out our 

website for further information and to book. 
ElRancho.co.nz 

 

Parenting  Course  -  The Survival Kit 

Helps to regain control as a parent.  10 one hour 
sessions.  If you would like more information 

contact:  Brigid Carkeek.  Registered Social Worker.  
Brigid.carkeek@gmail.com.  0221087214 

 
 

Girl Guiding New Zealand 

Girl Guiding New Zealand has been undergoing a bit 
of a transformation recently. 

Guiding is a place where girls can be girls, where 
they will discover their passions, contribute to their 
communities and form friendships in a safe and 
positive environment. Our non-competitive learning 
environment is open-minded and values based. It’s a 
supportive place to grow confident, adventurous girls 
who are ready to be tomorrow’s leaders. 

 We have spaces for girls aged 5 to 9 1/2 years to 
come along and make friends, build confidence, 
boost self-esteem and learn new life-skills. 

Girl Guiding New Zealand - Ngā Kōhine Whakamahiri 
o Aotearoa 
PO Box 7095 | Hamilton 3247 
P: 0800 22 22 92 ext 3762 | 
E: corinna.morgan@girlguidingnz.org.nz 

 

 
FARMSTAY ACCOMMODATION WANTED 

 
Massey University is currently looking for farmstay 
accommodation within the Central Districts area for short 
course groups studying Bachelor of Agri-Science at South 
Korean and Japanese universities. We need farmstays who 
are willing to:  
Host students – times to be confirmed; and  

Welcome students into their homes and show them the 
workings of a farm in NZ. The students are interested in 
gaining knowledge and understanding of farming practice 
in NZ.  
Farmstay hosts will be paid weekly board which includes 
an allowance for the provision of week-day farm related 
experiences and knowledge for the students.  
If you, or anyone you know, is interested in hosting a 
student or has any queries then please email 
homestaypn@massey.ac.nz  as soon as possible. 
 
 
3 bedroom villa with 1 bedroom cottage for sale in 
Manakau.  Contact Brendan Heenan at Tall Poppy. 

Community Notices 

Phone:  06 3626791,  E-mail:office@manakau.school.nz,  www.manakau.school.nz 

The happiness of your life 
depends on the quality of 

your thoughts. 
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